YOUR REUNION Leconnect Leturn Lemember

JUNE 6-8, 2008





















CLASS OF 1993 COMMITTEE

Dominique Ponzio Bernardo Kathleen Phillips Breheny Tina Duhigg Edward O'Boyle David Phillips This June our class celebrates its 15-year Reunion. If you are like many of us with busy schedules, careers and family obligations, you may be asking yourself, "How can I find the time to attend?" We, the members of the Class of 1993 Committee, want you to know that our Reunion won't be the same without you.

In the fall of 1989, we came together as freshmen, each with a unique set of characteristics and perspectives to offer. Time passed, and we shared experiences together – Orientation, difficult classes, construction on campus, mid-summers, late nights at the library, the fun of senior week. We came together as a class, and on May 30, 1993, we parted.

Graduation is not an end but a beginning, the start of life in the real world. No matter where you go, take with you those memories that you made here.

1993 WINDHOVER, PAGE 156

Time marches on, and with it have come changes for the University and for all of us. Today students "text" rather than e-mail, take classes in Brennan Hall, live in modern townhouses and gather in the DeNaples Center. We too have changed jobs, started families, and moved to locations around the world. Despite all that change, what remains the same is that the friendships formed at Scranton – like ours – stay strong forever.

We hope you will use this opportunity to reach out to your friends, come back to Scranton and practice what our class song says: "These are the days we'll remember."

THE CLASS OF 1993 COMMITTEE

1963 Golden Grads

8961

E/.6I

8/61

£861

886I

£661

866I

2003







KONB KENNION

THE UNIVERSITY OF SCRANTON

Your Class Gift

Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton's history, to reflect on what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution. Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University.

Every gift made to Scranton between June 1, 2007, and May 31, 2008, counts for your reunion and the Scranton Reunion Class Challenges – The finde, fassion, framise Awards. Find out more about this friendly competition and make your gift online at

www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

Special thanks to The University of Scranton's Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events. To learn more about the resources that the Alumni Society can provide, or to volunteer for your local club, class committee or an affiliate group, please contact us at 1-800-SCRANTON or alumni@scranton.edu.

Questions about Reunion?
Office of Alumni Relations
Monday-Friday, 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.
Telephone: (570) 941-7660 or
1-800-SCRANTON
E-mail: alumni@scranton.edu
Web: www.scranton.edu/reunion

The DeNaples Center
Whether you graduated from
Scranton 5 or 25 years ago, you
will be the first Reunion classes
to see and enjoy the new Patrick
and Margaret DeNaples Center
that has transformed the heart
of campus. Many Reunion events
will be held in the 118,000square-foot building, which
includes dining facilities, the
bookstore, a ballroom, 260-seat
theater and fireplace lounge.

